
           Dear Lions, 
 Thank you to any and all the Lions and spouses that helped make our 

BBQ at the Somerset Farm Day a great success. 
The Lions meeting on Oct 5th will have Brian Kahle as our speaker. 

He will inform us as to how he can help us advertise our events through his 
programs. Thank you to our Webmaster, Annette Riley for her information 
about our web sight. Watch for the Barker Lions face book page.   
 The Lions club has two BBQ’s left for the year, one Oct. 9th and one 
in Nov. Help is needed so any Lions available to help, please contact Lion 
Jim Bittner.  
          Lion Roger Harrison reminds all to keep selling cheese and please try 
to fill one sheet with orders. The order blanks are due back at our meeting on 
Oct. 19th. 
 Our annual Halloween Party is Monday Oct. 31st so please help with 
this large community event. The party starts at 7 pm at BCS with more 
information to follow.  

Treasurer Lion Jim Bittner will be happy to collect your dues ($70) 
for the year at any time. He also reminds members planning on attending the 
State Convention that reservations must be in by Dec 31st 2011. The 
convention is in Syracuse, May 18th-20th 2012. 

Dates to remember: 
  Oct.5th     Regular Meeting 
  Oct.9th    Chicken BBQ   
  Oct.12th   Board Meeting   
  Oct.19th    Regular Meeting (CHEESE ORDERS DUE) 
  Oct.31st    Halloween Party (7PM @BCS) 
                                                   
 
                                                 Lion Matt, Secretary 

 


